
 

TEAM BAG INFORMATION 
 

 
The Organising Committee of the 2023 Australian Figure Skating Championships will be 
providing Team Bags for all teams participating in this year’s competition. The bags will be 
located in the Accreditation Room at Erina Ice Arena. 
 
We encourage all Teams to bring something to share with the other Teams participating in 
the competition. Obviously, this doesn’t need to be the traditional gifts Teams would take 
to competitions overseas, so we encourage positive messages, good luck cards &/or other 
mementos to celebrate participation in the event. 
 
We are excited to welcome everyone to this year’s Australian Championships and wish you 
an enjoyable and successful conclusion of the domestic season. We look forward to seeing 
the fruits of all of your hard work! 
 
For any enquiries, please contact NSWISA Admin at admin@nswisa.com. 
 

Good Luck! 


